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Members and Guests, 

Here we are in the 11th month of the                    

calendar, which is November. November is      

National Gratitude Month, which encourages us to embrace the    

power of gratitude. Gratitude is more than simply saying "Thank You" 

and has the ability to shift us from focusing on the negative to       

appreciating what is positive in our lives. The month gives us the   

perfect opportunity to give thanks for the people and things 

around us.  Many studies have shown that gratitude helps 

alleviate stress and improve healing. 

With that in mind, I want to take the time to express our 

many thanks to our Members and Guests for the support this 

past year. Everyone has said they want to continue in our   endeavor 

to keep Five Star Connection going even with the adversity we have 

encountered. The passion you all have is wonderful to experience. 

We may not have high numbers, but we have a great group of people 

that come together and socialize and dance and have a great time.  

The support of the dance instructors and the set up and clean-up of 

the hall is so appreciated. You might never know who you have 

helped that evening with your smiles and laughter and bantering. It 

helps to take away stress and troubles someone may have if just for a 

few hours.  

Going into November we see the leaves in beautiful color and falling 

off the trees to get ready for the winter 

months.  We have Veterans Day, and Thanks-

giving Day. We also have a popular day called 

Black Friday for Holiday shopping. 

 Whatever you do I SINCERELY HOPE YOUR 

NOVEMBER IS UNBELEAFABLE!!!  

November 2 - Veteran’s Day Dance  

 7 pm Set up, Lesson to follow, 

 7:45 pm Dance  

November 5 - Day  Light Savings End 

 (Fall back)  

November 7 - Election Day  

November  23 -  Thanksgiving Day!  

November 30 - Western Themed Dance  

 7 pm Set up, Lesson to follow,  

 7:45 pm Dance  

December 14 - Winter Dance 

December 28 - Holiday Dance  

Mark your Calendar 

At our Annual meeting a rate increase 

was approved starting in November.  

Members $12     Guests $15  



 

President              David Kozlowski  248-571-1655 

President Elect Open 

Secretary  Connie Roussin  586-601-5555 

Treasurer  Terry Mike-Kozlowski 248-650-3739 

 

Membership David Kozlowski  248-571-1655 

Member at Large Tess Craven  248-689-1390 

Member at Large Bill Gotts   248-217-0514 

Member at Large     Brenda Gagnon  248-628-9667 

Marketing  Donna Olzak  586-480-0006 

 

Divorce Recovery Jim Blundo  248-930-0644 

Family Law Bill Reisdorf  248-766-4484 

Financial  Terry Mike-Kozlowski 248-650-3739 

This newsletter is a private publication of Five Star Social Connection, a non-profit corporation.  This publication is intended solely for Five Star Social Connec-
tion members.  Any reproduction or other use of this newsletter or its contents without the express written consent of Five Star Social Connection is prohibit-
ed. Notice:  The Board of Directors will not tolerate any misconduct at our dances and individuals will not be allowed to return.  No admittance will be made 
after 10:45 pm  

Our mission is to provide support and enrichment necessary to promote a 
healthy, social and educational environment for single parents, families, single 
adults, and married couples.  We are structured to create an atmosphere 
where these needs can be addressed and individuals flourish.  As a diverse 
organization, we strive to enrich the community where we live work and play.  
Five Star Connection, Inc. is a non-profit Corporation that is exempted from 
Federal Income Tax under Section 501c4 of The Internal Revenue Code.  


